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Entries for the season-ending London Grand Prix close today – so don’t miss out on your place!

The Jean Brown Arena in Redbridge is again the venue for the popular competition, where the series champions
will be crowned in every band. The event is on June 2 and 3.

Double Blackpool winners Mollie Patterson and Callum Evans are already in the field, as is Mike O’Driscoll, who
won his first Grand Prix earlier this season. There are also players entering from Sweden and the Netherlands.

Click here to enter
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